
Hello Planners,  
 
We as residents of Hill Street are not in favor of this development to include a trailer park. We are OK 
with a modular home park, but not a mobile home park. A gated community along this line would be a 
great addition to our community.  Sad to see this open land being developed, but that's progress. All we 
want is a development that is an addition to the area and not not to bring down the overall desirability 
or appearance of Collettville. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
--  

John Russell, President 


